
COVID-19 Potential Exposure Notification - Temecula Valley High School

09/23/2021

Dear Temecula Valley Family,

We would like to inform you that we have recently received information about a potential exposure of Coronavirus

Disease 2019 (COVID-19) in at least one individual on TVHS Varsity Football. This is a precautionary notice only. We are

not closing your child’s class or requiring quarantine.

Your child may have had exposure to this case if he/she were participating in practice and/or performance activities and

(1) were within 6 feet of the infected person for more than 15 minutes, even if wearing a non-medical face covering, or

(2) had unprotected contact with the infected person’s body fluids and/or secretions, for example, being coughed or

sneezed on, sharing utensils or saliva, or providing care without using appropriate protective equipment.

All symptomatic persons with exposure should get tested. Testing resources may include Personal Healthcare Providers,

Employee Health Services or Occupational Health Services, Student Health Center, Community Testing Sites: COVID

Testing Individuals who need assistance finding a medical provider can contact RUHS Community Health Center

Community Health Centers.

Information/Resources for families:

All symptomatic persons with exposure should get tested. Testing resources may include Personal Healthcare Providers,

Employee Health Services or Occupational Health Services, Student Health Center, Community Testing Sites: COVID

Testing Individuals who need assistance finding a medical provider can contact RUHS Community Health Center

Community Health Centers.

If your child develops symptoms (fever and cough or shortness of breath, loss of taste or smell), he/she should begin

self-isolation. See Home Isolation Instructions. Home Isolation Instructions for People with COVID-19 Infection. If your

child’s symptoms become severe, seek medical advice for further guidance. Ensuring that you and our educational

environment are safe is of greatest importance to us.  For additional questions about Coronavirus in Riverside County,

please visit the Riverside County Department of Public Health coronavirus webpage at coronavirus.

Our greatest priority is the safety of our students, staff, and community members. It is important to remember that

children are greatly influenced by adults’ reactions when facing difficult circumstances. We encourage empathy and

respect for those affected.  We are grateful for the opportunity to serve you and your family, especially as we face this

challenging situation together. Thank you for your support.

Health-related questions or concerns should be directed to Riverside County Public Health at 951-358-5107.

Sincerely,

The Health Services Department

Temecula Valley Unified School District
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